
Hi there, 

I'm emailing to express deepest objection to this proposal. 
I have expressed my feelings previously but my concerns have deepened since. 
The irrecoverable damage this will cause to an area of outstanding and important 
natural beauty cannot be understated.  
I walk along the path of the proposed site regularly and the obvious traffic pollution 
along the busiest part is already tangible, this will inevitably worsen. 
Several schools in the area have pupils using the footpath to get to school. This has 
already been deemed a route that carries danger from traffic. With increased lorries 
using the road I fully believe children will be put at high risk. 

This site is not required and is definitely not welcomed by all local residents. 
Many thanks 

Alison Cooke


